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Sir Wilfrid Laurier's Meeting at 
Humboldt Was Most Enthusiastic 

People From Many Countries Assembled There to Greet Him---His Message to Them 

was that Canada Welcomes all Comers to Share Her Best---The Premier Greatly 

Moved as He Stood Before that Big and Mixed Audience---Himself as an Ex- 

ample of Canada’s Broad-Mindedness. 

Humboldt, Sask., vs. Prince Ru- 

pert, July 26.—The Laurier meeting 

here tonight was a remarkable and 

never-to-be-forgotten one. The great 
Arena, capable of accommodating four 

thousand people, was packed to the 

doors. Something went wrong with 

the lights and two coal oil lamps 
were requistioned, one for the plat- 
form and one for the press table. The 

auditorium was thrown into twilight 

and the people felt rather than saw. 

It was after nine ere the proceedings 

started. It was nearly eleven when 

the Premier rose to speak. 

MESSAGE TO OUR NEW BROTH- 
ERS. 

Standing in the weird, uncertain 

dusk, silhouetted against the oval arc 

of fitful light, looking into thousands 

of eager eyes gleaming upward from 

the misty shadows of the big frame 

building, Sir Wilfrid Laurier 'deliver- 

ed his memorable message to the new 
Canadian citizenhood, his aspirations 

for the country, his aims, his ideals. 

The Premier was moved. He was ad- 

dressing young Canadians of alien 

blood. His greeting was personal and 

sympathetic. He talked as one who 

knew. He spoke from his own hfe. 

Its story carried meaning and inspir- 

ation. Then in the thrill of the hour 

he dealt fully and frankly with his 

conception of Canada’s future—her ob- 

ligations, her opportunities, her na- 

tional status as part of the British 

Empire in the world of tomorrow. 

When the Premier sat down a hush 

fell upcn the strange cosmopolitan 

audience, a significant momentary sil- 

ence. Then cheers broke forth, swel- 

ling into a tumult of unrestrained en- 

thusiasm, wave after wave, and con- 

tinued till he arose the second time 

and silently bowed nis acknowledge- 

ments. 

A NOTABLE GATHERING. 

The gathering was a notable one. 

Mr. H. M. Theres, President ol the 

Grain Growers’ Association, estimat- 

ed that sixty per cent. of those pre- 

sent were United States settlers. The 
balance included a large representa- 

tion. of Germans, Scandinavians and 

Galicians, men, women and children. 

Chairman Mayor Androwsen was a 

Dane, who spoke the language broken- 

ly. Addresses of welcome wera read 

by F. I. Hauser, a big German, and 

Henry Miller, a recent arrival from 

Minnesota. Eugene Androkovitz pre- 

sented the greetings of tho Galicians 
in quaint, sympatinetic phrasing. “We 

are perfectly happy and satisfied. We 

have honest toil, good education and 

happy homes. Canada our country, 

too. We wish you God speed.” 

“My fellow-canadian citizens’’ wa 

Sir Wilfrid’s happy and hearty salu 

tation. He spoke words of welcome 

““We want you to help us to‘ make 

Canada the greatest nation in the 

British Empire. 

hand of fellowship. What we Lave 

you share with us—our land, our laws 

our institutions, our freedom, equal 

rights and justice of all. We are 

British subjects. We believe British 

institutions are the best of all {arring 

none. We believe in the monarchical 

form of government and are proud 

of our King and Queen.” 

QUEENS AND BUTTER. 

Speaking to the chairman, g Danish 

butter-maker Sir Wilfrid related an 

incident of Queen Alexandra's visit 

to the Canadian dairy exhibit at Lon- 

don. Her Majesty was highly con- 

gratulatory but opined that Denmark 

supplied the finest butter. 

‘‘Nay’’ respectfully protested Cana- 

dian Commissioner Hutchinson. 

“Denmark supplies the best Queens, 

but the best butter comes from Can- 

ada.” 

WILLING TO SHARE 

“Let me say to our fellow-citizens, 

those who have come from the Am 

erican Republic, those who nave come 

from Scandinavia or Germany or the 

Danubian provinces or France or 

Belgium all our fellow-citizens, that 

~ there is nothing we of Canada have 

that we are not willing to share with 
them. Let me tell them that I pre- 
sent myself as an example of the 

breadth of the institutions of this 
country. This is a British country. 

It is the blood of old England or Ire- 

land or Scotland that flows in the 

veins of the great masses of ber peo- 

We extend tne right] 

ple. I, like many of you, am not of 

British blood; my ancestors came 

from that old country, France. Yet, 

over twenty-two years ago, on the re- 

tirement of Mr. Blake forgetting 

my many shortcomings, irrespec 

tive of alien blood that flowed 

in my veins the French descent 

which is shared by only a minority of 

the people of this British country one 

of the great parties which contributes 

to the government of this country un- 

der British institutions asked me to 

become its leader. I hesitated for per- 

sonal and political reasons. Was it 

wise for one of the race of the min- 

ority to undertake the leadership of 

the majority? They told me then what 

I have learred to know from exper- 

ience since, that the Liberal party 

knows no difference of creed or race, 

that whoever is worthy of support 

will have it given him, whole souled- 

ly. The race is open to all. Whoever 

the man who comes to Canada, what 

ever the land from which he may 

come or the altar at which he kneels, 

if he becomes a Canadian-British sub- 

ject he can aspire to the best and 

highest this land can offer. Whatever 

can be claimed by men of British or- 

igin will be given him. (Cheers) The 

British constitution knows no distine 

show the world a spectacle that has 

not been presented before. The his- 

tory of Canada today is not like the 

history of any other mation. All 

colonies after a certain time have 

severed their connection with the 

parent State. The United States 

severed their connection in the eigh- 

teenth century and the Greek colon- 

jes in the ancient world separated 

from the mother country. But we 

claim that we have founded our inm- 

dependence in the maintenance of 

our allegiance. We are going to 

build a British Empire on the 

of local autonomy, and that local 

autonomy is connected with Imperial 

unity. That is the position I have to 

take, and in taking that 5position, 

which I intend™o maintain up to the 

last we have to fight the prejudice 

that exists at both ends. I ask the 

men of all races and creeds to stand 

by these two cardinal pr nciples: the 

autonomy of Canada and the unity 

of the British Empire.” 

THE CONSERVATIVE ATTACK 

The Premier explained the dual 

Conservative attack on the naval 

policy. The camp of Mr, Borden. 

which urged a 

‘to independence and separation. The 
tions; all are equal. Therefore’ added 

Sir Wilfrid, turning to Mr. Androko- 

vitz, “I say to my fellow-citizens, the 

Galicians, who favored me with this 

Whatever we have they shall have. 

We ask only one thing; it is this, 

that all who come to this land shall 

accept, along with the rights we offer 

them the duties and obligations of 

Canadian citizenship. (Renewed ap- 

plause.) 

THE CANADIAN NAVY 

““One of these obligations’’ the Pre- 

mier proceeded, ‘‘was the duty of de- 

pire of which we are a part. That is 

one thing I have to lay before my new 

fellow-countrymen as well as my old 
fellow-dountrymen, In the Parlia- 
mentary session recently closed legis- 

lation had been adopted for the crea- 

tion of a Canadian navy. They were 

very far from the sea in this part of 

the country, and perhaps the matter 

consequently had 

pealed to them. But whether they 

lived by the sea or in the centre of 

the continent as Canadians they had 

similiar duties as well as similiar 

rights and it was for all of them to 

take part in the defence of their 

country and their King and constitu- 

tion. We have been told this is the 

first step towards militarism.”” ob- 

served the Premier. “I do not agree 

with anything of the kind; for my 

part, I shall ever be opposed to mil- 

|itarism. But defence does not mean 

militarism, any more than militarism 

means defence. It is our duty to look 

after our own country. 

RIGHTS OF A NATION. 

“Up to the present time our coun- 

try has been looked after altogether 

by the motherland, but, sir, the time 

has come when Canada should as- 

sume the rights of a mation. We 

claim to be British subjects. We 

have the sovereignty of King George 

over us. But while we acknowledge 

the sovereignty of the King of Great 

Britain and Ireland and Emperor of 

India, we say also that Canada is a 

nation and we say the part Canada 

shall play is not the part of a depend 

ency, but the part of a nation such as 

we are at the present time. There are 

independent nations existing which 

have neither the population nor the 
wealth of Canada. Belgium, Swe- 

den, Norway, Switzerland, have not 

the population nor the wealth of Can | 

ada; and Canada, with now a popu- 

lation of seven millions, claims that 

she isa nation and therefore ready 

to assume all the duties and responsi 

bilities which pertain to a mation. 

There has been no nation with a 

sea coast which ever existed with 

out having a navy, This is the rea- 

son we are going to have a navy 

We claim it is part of our manhood 
that we should relieve the British 

taxpayer of the duty of defending 

us. We can do it ourselves. 

A NEW WORLD SPECTACLE 

‘““We claim that the navy we have 

at present will not cause inde- 

fending our own country and the Em- | 

not specially ap-| 

{camp of Mr. Monk, which opposed 

any action urged that it would cost 

{ Canada her autonomy as a nation 

frid. “We will find our independence 

in the maintenance of our allegiance, 

and our local autonomy 

unity.’”’ (Cheers.) 

PUT COUNTRY FIRST. 

‘““We are not yet as we should be,” 

confessed the Premier. ‘‘There are 

those—God pity them—who wculd 

seek to sow the seed of suspicion and 

{discord among men of different crig. 
ins who compose our nation. Appeals 

rock | 

“Both are wrong’’ declared Sir Wil-| 

in Imperial 

'are made to the passions of wen of 
‘my blood. There is no possible 
excuse for this. It is not Canadian- 

| ism as I conceive it. I appeal ear 

mestly from the bottom of my heart 

to our people, our people of the east 

and of the west of all races and all 

creeds, put Canada first, be loyal to 

the great interests of our coinmon 

country. Make her what she may be 

—all she may be. Stand together one 

grand citizenhood, shoulder to should 

der, for the autonomy of Canadla and 

the unity of the British Empire.” 

The people cheered, and cheered 

again, when Sir Wilfrid was called to 

the stand and acknowledged the tri- 

bute. 
| “I thank you, fellow-Canadians. 1 
thank you from the bottom «of my 

heart’’ was all he said. 

It was midnight when the F'remier 

concluded one of the finest addresses 

of his tour. 
| En route from Humboldt to frince 

! Albert over the Canadian Northern 

| today the train made frequent stcps, 
and the Premier spoke briedy to 

cheering crowds from the rear plat- 

form. He was given a great recep- 

tion in Prince Albert tonight. 
contribution of | 

Dreadnoughts, claimed it would lead | 

Hectric Restorer for Men 
A French Remedy 

PHOSPHONOL 
‘estores every nerve in the body to 

its proper tension; restores vim and 

7itality. Premature decay and all 

sexual weakness averted at once. 

PHOSPHONOL will make you a new 

man. Price $3.00 a box or two for 

$5,00. Mailed to any address. The 

Scobell Drug Co., St. Catharines, 

Ont. A. J. Ryan, Central Pharmacy, 

pecial agent. 

HELD A GREAT MEET 
ON THE 

NG 
PEN PRAIRIE 

Coats Very Acceptable 
thusiasm Counteracted 

Within Five Years. 

Sir Wilfrid Addressed Thousands, at an Open Air 
Gathering---The Breeze Swept Plains made Over- 

, but the Warmth of En- 
the Chilliness of the Morn- 

ing Air---Graham Promises Hudson Bay Railway 

Melfort, Sask., July 28—Up in the 

same northern latitude as Hudson 

for the first time this morning en- 

countered a touch of Arctic atmos- 

phere. The sky was clouded and the 

wind was blowing g gale. The pre- 

mier enjoyed the unexpected change. 

Sir Wilfrid is an early riser, and with 

his figure enveloped in an overcoat 

strolled up and down the platform 

exchanging greetings with the pass- 

ing laborers on their way to work 

and stopping to chat with the chil- 

dren who strayed down to the sta- 

tion. 

The meeting was in the open air on 

the prairie, the speakers and audience 

—thousands of mer, women and chil- 

dren—in overcoats and wraps. The 

premier was escorted to the tempor- 

ary platform by the boy scouts whom 

he inspected and addressed. A — civic 

address was read by Mayor Jamieson 

“I forget that I am a party man’’ 

declared the premier, ‘‘though I am 

proud of my party I remember rath- 

er that I'm a Canadian, but you are 

Canadians, and I stand before you as 

a Canadian speaking to Canadians, 
proud of our country, proud of Brit- 

ish institutions under which we live, 

which is the freest and best under the 

sun. I extend to new new comers Can 

ada’s warm and hearty welcome.” 

Sir Wilfrid addressed himself to the 
women in the gathering. Their’s was 

the better part. It was to them that 

the country looked in its great ambi- 

tion to make this a happy homeland 

pendence or separation. We will to create high standard of ideals, to 

Bay, the premier and touring part | 

supply sunlight and hope and joy to 

the uplifting of the young nation. 

Hon. Mr. Graham pointed out that 

the building of the Hudson Bay rail- 

way was the smallest part of the pro 

ject the premier had committed to 

him. “We propose’’ said he, not only 

to oper up the country by transporta 

tion but to secure a market for its 

produce. We plan harbors, wharf 

| equipment and elevators properly con 

. ducted.” (Applause.) 
| ‘“A connecting steamship line to 

{carry wheat to Europe and markets 

| has to be part of the arrangements. 

I have been in conference with trans- 

‘portation men on the project, but 

. they view it as an experiment. This 

is not politics but business. We be- 

lieve it good business for the wnole 

|of Canada. Yod have mot only grain, 
‘but you have possibilities for mixed 

farming a shortened haul will open 

up operations in the cattle trade. We 

believe ourselves to be in a position 

to go ahead on a sound business bas- 

rig.” 

A Voice—‘‘When?"’ 
© Hon. Mr. Graham—*‘Melfort is five 
years old, and before it is that much 

older we will send grain to Liverpool 
| over the projected route. If you watci 
{the newspapers for the next few 
“months you will find the annouiace- 

{ment of further important steps to 

be taken. I hope to remain in office 
long enough to take a trip over the 

new route.” 

Short addresses were delivered by 

| Hen. Walter Scott and W. W. Rut- 
tan, M. P. 

| 

BEFORE 
BUYING 

CONSULT 

W. ALLAN STAPLES 

ELECTRIC FANS 
Canadian Westinghouse, Canadian General Elecric, Hawthorne 

ELECTRICAL ENGINEER AND CONTRACTOR 
QUEEN STREET 

GUIDE FOR TRAVELLERS 

INTERCOLONAL 
DEPARTURES. 

No. 303—Mixed for Loggieville, 5.00 

No. 317—Suburban for Gibson and 

Marysville, 6.15. 

No. 321—Suburban for Gibson an 

Marysville, 11.15. 
No. 323—Suburban for Gibson and 

Marysville, 16.20. 

No. 301—Express for Loggziaville, 

Chatham, Campbellton, Quebec, 

Montreal, etc., 18.30. 

No. 327—Suburban for Gibson and 

Marysville, 18.40. 
No. 329—Suburban for Gibson and 

Marysville, 22.00. 

ARRIVALS 

No. 306—Suburban from .farysville 

7.45. 
No. 302—Express from Loggieville, 

Chatham Junction 11.25. 
No. 308—Suburban from Marysville 

13.30. 
No. 304—Mixed from Loggieville 

and Chatham Junction, 16.00. 

No. 310—Suburban from M..- sville 

19.35; 
No. 316—Suburban from Marys) ilie 

 CAVADIAN PAC 
DEPARTIRAS 

6.20 a.m.—Express for St. John, 

Portland, Boston, Woodstock, etc. 

7.55 a.m.—Mixed for Woodstock and 

points North. Leaves St. Marys at 

8.35. 
9.45 a.m.—Express for St. John and 

points east. 
4.45 p.m.—Mixed for Woodstock, via 

Gibson branch on Tuesdays, Thurs- 

days and Saturdays. 

5.50 p.m.—Express for Montreal, 

and Bostan, Woodstock, St. Stephen 

ete. 
9.05 p.m.—Express for St. John and 

points east. 

ARRIVALS 

9.10 a.m.—Express from St. 

and points east. 
11.20 a.m.—Mixed from Woodstock 

via Gibson branch, Tuesdays, Thurs- 

days and Fridays. 
11.35 a.m.—Express from Montreal 

Boston, ete. 
7.50 p.m.—Express from St. John, 

and points east. 
9.05p.m.—Mixed from 

John 

Woodstock, 

and points North. 
10.50 p.m.—Express from Boston, 

Portland, Woodstock, St. Stephen, 

etc. 

STAR LINE S. S. CO. 
, Steamer Victoria leaves for St. 
John every Monday, Wednesday and 

Friday at 8 o’clock a.m. Arrives on 

Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays 

at 4.30 p.m. 

ST. JOHN RIVER S. §. CO. 
Steamer Elaine leaves for St. John 

every Tuesday, Thursday and Satur 

day at eight o’clock. Arrives every 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 

4.30 p.m. 

Steamer Hampstead leaves Freder- 

icton every week day for Gagetown at 

4 o'clock p.m. Arrives from Gage- 

town at 10.30 a.m. 

Stage line for Meductic and point 

on western side of river leaves the 

post office Mondays, Wednesdays ard 

Fridays at 7.30 a.m. 

AMUSEMENTS 

Bijou 
COOL AND BREEZY 

A GREAT 

WEEK END 

PROGRAM 

BIG SATURDAY 

MATINEE AT 2-P.M. 

EVENINGS, 7.30 

AT THE 

GE 
TO-NIGHT 

HER SOLDIER SWEETHEART. 

(Kalum.). 

A WASTED EFFORT. 

( Selig.) 

OPENING AN OYSTER. 

(Comic.) 

A CHILD OF GHETTO. 
(Biograph.) 

Keep Cool 5 & 10 Cents. 
/ 

~BUY NOW -., 

Call and 

see us 

I and you 

will 

I agree 

§ ~SPECIALPRICES  ; : 
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We employ no agent. 

AY & CO. McMURR 

At McCluskey’s | 

PEARS, | 
PEACHES, | 
BANANAS, | 
ORANGES, 
LEMONS, 
CABBAGE, 
SQUASH, 
ONIONS, 
CUCUMBERS, 

Ring up - - Phone 365-11 

PROFESSIONAL 

R. W. McLellan P. J. Hughes 

McLELLAN & HUGHES 
BARRISTERS and ATTORNEYS 

Money toLoan at Low Rates R.E. Security 

DR. McMURRAY 

The Dentist 

Everything that is new and up-to 
date in Dentistry. 
The teeth extracted painlessly © 

toothache relieved any hour, day 
night. 

Office and residence, corner Queen al 
Regent Streets. 

MARITIME DENTAL PARLORS 

J. B. CROCKER, D. D. 8. All denta: 

dune vv toe latest and improvec 

methods. Teeth extracted absolutely 
without pain. Special attention givex 

to treating and saving natural teeth. 

Work done at reasonable prices. Hours: 

9 a. m. to 8 p. m. Office, Kitchen Build- 

ing, Queen Street, opposite Post Office 

W. J. IRVINE, D.D.S. 

and Special Practitioner's Certificat 
trom Chicago College of Dental Sur- 
gery. Artificial teeth inserted in gold, 
aluminum and ordinary rubber plates. 
Crown and Bridge work executed in 
gold and porcelain, after latest and 
best methods. Anaesthetics, local and 
general, applied and administered for 
nainless dentistry. Office. Chestnut 
Building, Queen Street—'Phone 307-11 

FROM A PROFESSIONAL STAND 
POINT 

all doctors know that pure drugs ar 
necessary to the proper compounding 
of their prescriptions, and the restora- 
tion of the health of their patients. 

OUR DRUGS 

are absolutely pure, and devoid of in- 
jurious substitutes. When we com- 
pound your prescriptions we give you 
exactly what is called for, and the 
best of the various compounds. We 
keep a very complete line of toilet ar- 
ticles and can safely look after your 
needs in this regard. Prices right, 

“STAPLES PHARMACY 
York Street 

ALONZO STAPLES - Prop. 

MAIL ADS. PAY. 

WAGNER DICKERSON & CO. 
BANKERS AND BROKERS 

Members of the N. Y. Stock Exchange 

Special Department for the 

Purchase and Sale of odd lots 

Listed and Unlisted 

Securities 

25 Broad Street - - New York 

Deal Ends and Slab Lengths 16 in. 

MAY BE HAD FROM 
Rf. T. BAIRD 

Telephone 413 

: CLASSIFIED ADVS. = 
not exceeding one inch, one 3 

ja insertion, 25 cents ; three in- x 
sertions, 60 cents ; one week me 
$1.00; one month $3.00. % 

WANTED 

BOYS WANTED—To sell the Daily 
Mail. There's money in it. 

WANTED—At the Mail Office a print- 
er—an all round man preferred. Steady 
employment and good wages. 

WANTED.—A Second Class Female 
Teacher for the Cork School, Dis- 

trict No. 3, Parish of Manners Sut- 

ton. Apply, stating salary to 

ARTHUR McCANN, 

Secretary of Trustees. 
Post Office Address 

Hurley's Corner, 

York County, N. B, 

WANTED—Prospective brides to have 
their wedding stationery printed at the 
Mail office. We have a large and weld 
assorted stock to select from. 

TO LET 

One small house, situated on Cliurch 

Street, moderate terms. For particu- 

lars apply at this office. 

10 LET 
TO LET—Well appointed flat on King 

street on King street. All modern con- 
veniences. Pleasant location. Apply at 
this office. 

The undersigned offers for sale his val 
uable farm at Tay Settlement, York 
County consisting of 150 acres nearly all 
of which is in a high state of cultivation 
Buildings in good repair. Never failing: 
water supply. Will be sold with or 
without crops. Full particulars on ap- 
plication. 

JOSEPH HAWKES, 
Tay Settlement 

York Co., N.B. 

187-Acre Potato Farm, $6.000 

One hundred acres in machine work- 

ed fields, cuts 75 tons hay besides: 
producing big crops potatoes for 

which farm is perfectly adapted, near 

yearly Boston boat, splendid markets 

and advantages, spring watered pas- 
ture for 20 cows, 62 acres heavy wood 

and timber, orchard of 150 trees;good 

set buildings, 9-room house, 100-ft. 

barn with basement; to settle affairs 
quickly $2,000 worth machinery and 

tools included, part cash; picture 

and all details of this and another 

that one year’s income will pay for, 
including stock and tools, page 8, 

“‘Strout’s Big Farm Catalogue No. 

30,” copy free. Station 2588, E. A. 

Strout, Kent’s Hill, Me. 

FOR SALE—Building lots on St. 

John and Regent Streets. Also good 

heavy standing hay, about four acres. 

Apply to Mrs. T. Lynch. 

LUMBER FOR SALE 

HEMLOCK BOARDS, HEMLOCK 

PLANK, SPRUCE LATH, SRUCE 

PLANK, CLAPBOARDS, SHINGLES 

ALL GRADES, CEDAR POSTS. 

H. C. MACKAY, 

phone 260, office, 133-21, house. 

: DRIVERS : 
No matter what they drive, uphold 

our -harness. You’re the man. we're 

looking for, because we are a bit 

choice in our way of truning out 

things for the horse ourselves. 
Every strap and buckle of harness: 

we supply is inspected and tested be- 

fore it leaves our doors. Prices right 

and so is the harness. 

Ask to see our sett of light double 

driving harness for $25.00. 

A. B. KITCHEN 
QUEEN STREET 

The Cheapest Harness Store in the City. 

“Mail” Ads Pay. 


